
 

 
 
 
 
17th November 2023. 
 
Deputy Duncan Smith TD., 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
E:  duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re:  PQ 48177/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of ICU beds at St. Vincent's University 

Hospital in 2021, 2022 and to date in 2023, in tabular form. 
 
Dear Deputy Smith, 
  
I refer to the above parliamentary question which was sent to me for direct response.  
 
I have had this matter examined – please see response for St. Vincent’s University Hospital below: 
 

2021 2022 2023 
18 ICU beds 18 ICU beds 21 ICU beds 

 
I trust that this clarifies the matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
____________________________ 
Cahal Flynn, 
Director of Operations. 
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